
CIRCULAR

Classes: Nursery-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0066/2023-24 Date: 18thOctober 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

This is to inform you that the Winter Uniforms are available at the school premises on
19th October 2023 and 20th October 2023 and from 25th October 2023 onwards.

Students can choose to wear the winter uniform from the 1st of November 2023,
Wednesday.
The vendor will be available in the school premises from 9.00 am to 3.00 pm.

For further details, please contact the number mentioned below.
Contact number- 9748154872

Payment can be made using the link provided below. of

Thank you.

Warm Regards,
Sangeeta Dhamija
Principal


